
SKCC news for week beginning 25th June 

CORPORATE PRAYER OPPORTUNITIES 

  Monday, Wednesday & Friday: 6.30 a.m.                                 

via ZOOM ID 881 1066 7099 PCODE 070958 

Or click here https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88110667099 

pwd=TEtWMnRjSExKUk1TUWJzRGRDb1R3Zz09  

Tuesday: 9.30 a.m. The Cornerstone Centre led by Lorna 

This Week 

 

If you are new to SKCC and would like to find out more about us and what we do please contact the church office on            

01303 251155 or hello@skcc.info Further information is also available on the website www.skcc.info 

We are looking to have a Baptismal Service in 
September. If you are interested or would like 
to know what’s involved please speak to James 
or Phil (youth aged 12+ speak to Barney). 

John Fudge is sharing God’s Word with us as we take a look at Daniel chapter 4 ‘how to train your monster’! 
To join the service via Facebook click here https://www.facebook.com/events/269188885773722/ 

Arrangements for children from 11.15 a.m.…  

Ages 0 – 2.5 years: the Meeting Room 

Aged 2.5 – Yr R: the Church Office 

Diary Dates 

School Years 1 - 6: the Back Hall from 10.30 

Youth staying in the service 

9.30 a.m. on Monday (26th) 

At The Cornerstone Centre  

If you would like to support John and Paul Hope at the 
funeral of their mother Barbara, taking place at Barham 
Crematorium on Monday 3rd July at 2.00 p.m. Please make 
sure to be there by 1.45 p.m.  

Please note: there is no Bible Study this week 

Wednesday (28th) at The Gate, Hythe                                                         

See Barney for more details. 

Next Saturday, 1st July 

Burton Hall, Albert Lane, Hythe               
10 a.m. – 12 noon.                                  
SKCC is hosting the Hythe Churches 
coffee morning.                                                         
Do be encouraged to come along  

Message from Fiona Coombs, SKCC’s Safeguarding Officer 

Following a recent safeguarding incident please remember not to give out personal information in regards to any 
current or former member of SKCC, including the church they might be attending.  This is not trying to control 
what is discussed between friends, but someone's personal safety was compromised recently by information    
being provided due to what seemed a plausible story. We are not always able to assume someone's intentions or 
the nature of their relationships.  Thank you all for your sensitivity and vigilance in this regard.  

GIVING 

The ministry of SKCC is funded by tithes and offerings coming from the people in the church. Giving by standing 
order is a helpful way to make regular gifts, but the Trustees have also been looking at options to enable one-off 
gifts via card/contactless payments and have recently installed a PayAz machine in the main hall for this        
purpose. There is also now a QR code available for giving, simply scan the code to make a gift.  
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